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MINUTES 
 
 

The work session was called to order at 6:10 p.m. by Chairman Brian Orlowski in the High 
School Media Center with all members present.  Also present were Bernie Novak, Tiffany 
Gustin, Chad Pederson, Jesse Peterson, and Jim Bright. 
 
Katie Hildenbrand and Scott Sosalla from Architectural Resources, Inc. presented the Board with 
a preliminary project plan for renovations at the high school. 
 
Greg Crowe, Financial Advisor from Ehlers, Inc., presented the Board with preliminary 
information on various bond scenarios for the project. 
 
The Board held open discussion on project scope options for the two ballot questions that have 
been proposed for a January 2015 election.  The Board requested a breakdown of the costs of 
various aspects of the project.  The information will be presented at an upcoming special 
meeting. 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Welshons, with a second by Mr. Orlowski, to adjourn the meeting.  
The meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

Tiffany Gustin 
Secretary 


